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From: Christopher Lecointe
Sent: 18 November 2021 16:36
To: Claire Tomalin - Principal Planning Officer
Cc: Tom Dearing; Jon Brier
Subject: Rivenhall IWMF -: Further Information regarding plans for the IWMF
Attachments: Indaver Rivenhall IWMF & Energy Centre project update.pdf

Dear Claire, 
 
The Indaver team thought it may be helpful to send you this information leaflet which sets in context their current 
plans. Whilst not forming part of our current application to discharge condition 66, it does nonetheless set that 
condition into a relevant context.  If you find it helpful, please feel free to pass onto members of the relevant 
planning committee for their information and use. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Christopher Lecointe 
Director of Environmental Planning 
RPS | Consulting UK & Ireland  
T  +44 1235 821 888 
E  lecointec@rpsgroup.com 

 


